Ethan C. Clark
164 Lambert Loop

Goodwater, AL, 35072

06/30/2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter of resignation as an Officer for Ashland Police Department, which will be
effective on 07/03/2023.

I'have had a new opportunity come up that | believe would be a better fit for me and my family due to
higher pay. | enjoyed my time with Ashland Police Department but can no longer afford to stay at this
time. So, in order to keep better keep up with my bills and keep from falling further behind 1 will be
taking this new opportunity. And with that, | would like to thank Chief Stanford, Mayor Fetner, and the
City Council for the opportunity to work for and serve the Ashland community.

Thank you,

Ethan Chase Clark



